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State Board Meeting - March 5, 2016 

THE AD-HOC MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE WAS NAMED BY OUR STATE DIRECTOR, 

ISABEL VEZZETTI, TO  

STUDY THE DECLINE OF THE MEMBERSHIP IN PARTT AND HELP DEVELOP 

SUGGESTIONS TO INCREASE 

THE TABLES MEMBERS AND RETAIN THEM. 

MY COMMITTEE MET IN SAN ANTONIO, AUGUST, 2015 AND CAME OUT WITH SOME 

SUGGESTION 

 TO THE TABLES: 

1.- MAKE THEIR MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE BY-LAWS MORE ACCESSIBLE  

2.- LOOK FOR MEMBERS THAT SHOW INTERESTS IN OUR MOVEMENT 

3.- GET TO KNOW THEIR BACKGROUND AND RESOURCES  

4.- INVITE THEM TO YOUR MEETINGS  

THIS COMMITTEE PLANS TO SEND ALSO A LETTER TO THE TABLES WITH QUESTIONS 

SO WE CAN FIND OUT THEIR POBLESMS. 

 

SINCERELY, 

CARMEN R. GUERRA 

GLORIA RIDDLE 

CARMEN GUERRA- AUSTIN 

JESSICA FARRELL 

ESPERANZA DEUTSCH 


